Edwina Hart MBE CStJ AC / AM Gweinidog yr Economi, Gwyddoniaeth a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy, Science and Transport



Eich cyf/Your ref P-04-539 Ein cyf/Our ref EH/03485/15

William Powell AM Chair - Petitions Committee

committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

07 September 2015

Dear William,

Thank you for your letter of 6 August regarding Cardiff Coal Exchange.

Officials from my Department, including Cadw, have been fully engaged in the work done to date in completing this initial stage of research and should any further, more detailed work be needed then this would be similarly carried out on a collaborative basis.

With regard to the initial feasibility study itself, a copy of the final version was sent to you on 14 August which I trust you have safely received.

Following further consideration of the initial feasibility work, I hope to write to you again on suggested next steps.

Edwina Hart